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The Committee on Academic Performance congratulates the faculty mentors who were the 
invited guests of our Red and Black Scholar Athletes at the 22nd Annual Red and Black 
Luncheon and Celebration, held at the KFC Yum Center on Sunday 25 February.  470 student-
athletes, managers, trainers, and spirit members were recognized for having earned a 3.25 
cumulative grade point average to date.  Chosen by our student-athletes, Joan D'Antoni, 
Department of English, received the Faculty Mentor of the Year Award.    
 
Four of our student-athletes have been recognized by the ACC with Postgraduate Scholarship 
Awards:  Gabrielle Wiley, Volleyball: Nicole Woods, Field Hockey; Kristi Harrison, Rowing; and 
Inger Bjerke, Women's Soccer (honorary).   
 
CAP encourages faculty who are interested in running for a seat on the ULAA Board to check 
with their respective deans about unit elections for nominees.  The guidelines for election and 
selection of faculty to the ULAA Board are attached.  These guidelines were recorded by the 
board at its last meeting. 
 
Finally, I would be remiss if I did not congratulate our Women's Basketball Team for having won 
the ACC tournament for the first time.  First and Second Round NCAA games will be played in 
Louisville at the KFC Yum Center, so you still have a chance to cheer on this very special team.    
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Elaine Wise 
FAR 
 


